Dear Parents,

Throughout the course of the year, in Mr. Medina's Earth Science class, we will occasionally use theatrical style special effects.  Some of these effects include strobe lights, lasers, sudden loud noises and theatrical fog.  As a precaution, I'd like to know, ahead of time, if there any concerns with using any of these materials.  The fog that is occasionally used in class is the typical type of fog that you'll see in plays and other productions.  It is listed as non-toxic and hypo-allergenic under the trade name "Fog Juice". 

If you would prefer that I do not use the fog, or any of the other special effects, in the classroom while your child is there, please let me know.  If you're unsure whether it is safe to use with your child, a controlled test can be arranged with you and the nurse present.

Should any effects need to be discontinued, your child's confidentiality will be maintained.  I'm looking forward to an exciting time during this coming year.






Sincerely,







Mr. Medina







pmedina@3villagecsd.k12.ny.us


(Tear off and return the bottom half)
Student's Name:________________


Period:________

Check one and sign:
(
I give Mr. Medina permission to use special effects in his classroom including fog, strobe lights, and lasers while my child is present.

(
I do not wish the following effects to be used while my child is present: (please list which effects you do not wish to be used)

Parent Signature
